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No. 2635

POINT ROBERTS MARINA

Nov. 20. 2009 5:07PM

To: Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
Attn: David W. Danner, Executive Director and Secretary
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. , SW

Olympla, Wa 98584-7250

Re:  Point Recycling & Refuse LLC-091685 Application for Expedited Temporary Cert/Pmt
Point Recycling & Refuse LLC-091686 Application for Temporary Cert/Pmt
Point Recycling &t Refuse LLC-091687 Certificate of Public Convenlence

fcm——— ]
Dear Mr. Danner:
Point Roberts Marina was a long time customer of Point Recycfing and Refuse LLC under the

ownership/management of Art Wilkowski. It was our experience that the service was less than
satisfactory for the following reasons:

--PRR charged the Marina for emptying every dumpster, regardless of whether they were full or empty.

--These charges were levied year round, despite the fact that the Marina is a seasonal business with
numerous empty dumpsters in the months of October through to the month of April.

--The Marina was offered no pick-up recycling service at all.

Because Point Roberts Marina Is striving to become a cleaner, greener Marina and because we found
the level of service to be unacceptable we ceased using thelr services completely on February 8th,

2008. We then began to haul the garbage ourselves to Recycling and Disposal Services Inc. in
Fermdale. .

The Marina has more than 200 boat slips and maintains a level of 0% occupancy. With the
addition of guests during the peak boating season of May through September the amount of recyclable
materials can be significant, and we now haul the recyclables as well. Even though this requires that a
staff member spend a minimum of 4 hours of travel time each time a run needs to be made, and these
runs need to be made multiple times each week during the summer, we feel the effort Is necessary to
reduce the amount of garbage in landfills.

We do not belleve that Mr, Wilkowski is committed to any sustainable recycling program, and we are
unconvinced that PRR’s service and policies will vary in any way. For this and the above mentioned
reasons we oppose any application made by Mr. Wilkowski.
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